NORTH WALES

CHORAL FESTIVAL

Krzysztof Kujawski

KGHM Polska Miedz SA

Oddziat Zaktady Gérnicze ,Lubin"
Ul. M. Skiodowskiej-Curie 188
59-300 Lubin

Dear Krzysztof,

| just wanted to thank you and the rest of the Gérniczy Chér Meski for attending the North
Wales Choral Festival 2016. It was wonderful to have your choir travel all the way from
Poland to be with us, it made the festival extra special.

Firstly, a huge congratulations on coming 3™ in the Male Voice competition — there was
some tough competition in that category. We also want to thank you very much for taking
part in the Festival Celebration Concert and for helping us say thank you to our compere
Dilwyn Morgan for being with us for 10 years. Singing ‘Stand by me’ and getting all of the
audience involved was a great way to end the concert.

So thank you very much for travelling all the way to Llandudno to be with us, we hope you
enjoyed your first experience at the North Wales Choral Festival and hopefully we will see
you again soon.

Enclosed you will find your certificate and adjudication notes along with your music pieces
that you left.

Yours sincerely,

Rachael Gill
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Marketing and Events Manager
North Wales Choral Festival



